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June 7, 2024 
 

 
 

You may have recently received notices about changes to your Medicaid coverage. These 
notices told you changes to your Supplemental Security Income (SSI) benefits would cause a 

change in your Medicaid coverage. We also asked you to send us a Medicaid application.   
 

We have information to help us review your Medicaid eligibility. You do not need to send a 
Medicaid application. We will use the information we have to confirm your eligibility. If we 
need more information, we will ask you for it.  
 

Your Medicaid eligibility will continue until we have further reviewed your status. Your 

coverage will continue until at least Sept. 30, 2024. If you have already given us, or want to 
give us, an application, we will review it.  

 
If you have questions about this letter, please contact the Healthy Connections Member 

Contact Center at 1-888-549-0820. It is open Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m.  
 
Accessibility Options – Auxiliary Aids and Services 
This notice, other forms and information are offered in other languages. You can also ask for it 
in other formats. This includes Braille or large print. This is a free service. Please call the Healthy 
Connections Member Contact Center for help. The phone number is 1-888-549-0820. It is open 
Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. The call is free.  
 
Este aviso y otros documentos e información están disponibles gratis en otros idiomas. Llame al 
Centro de Servicio a los miembros Healthy Connections al 1-888-549-0820, de lunes a viernes de 

8 a. m. a 6 p. m. La llamada es gratuita. 


